

Invitation – Pan American Junior Championships 2014 Reno, Nevada, United States of America March 30 – April 6

January 15, 2014

President of the Pan American Weightlifting Federation President of Member Federations General Secretary of the Member Federations IWF & PAWF Officials

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of USA Weightlifting, the city of Reno and the Organizing Committee of the forthcoming 2014 Junior Pan American Championships, it is my pleasure to invite you to this important event which will be held between March 30 and April 6 in Reno, Nevada, United States of America.

The United States is grateful to the countries of the Pan American Weightlifting federation to bring the Weightlifting nations of the Western Hemisphere to our beautiful country, in which we will also host the 2015 IWF World Weightlifting Championships & Olympic Games Qualification event in the city of Houston, Texas.

We look forward to welcoming you in Reno, Nevada to the Silver Legacy Resort to an environment of sporting excellence, friendship and respect.

Yours Sincerely,

Michael Massik
CEO & General Secretary, USA Weightlifting